

2nd September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

We are looking forward to seeing the children on Tuesday morning in Norwich Class ready for a busy term.

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Coote will not start the term in Norwich Class due to a pressing medical procedure. She will return to school in due course with the initial aim of it being December.

In the meantime, Mrs Wilkins will lead the class who is a very experienced and has wealth of knowledge and understanding of year 5 and year 6. She has spent time with Mrs. Coote making sure all key things will be put in place at the start of the year. Mrs. Wilkins will be supported by Mrs Lear who is a Higher-Level Teaching Assistant and a qualified teacher who is also very experienced. Although this was not expected I am very confident the team covering will give the children a great start to their Year 5 experience.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







